
CONTAINERS FOR CHANGE
Mitchell

Adrienne and Robin Mansfield will commence as collectors 
for Containers for Change on Monday, 20 January 2020.

Contact details:

Phone numbers: 0477 912 399 & 0447 073 839

Drop-off address: Mansfield General Freight, Lot 4&5 Dump 
Road, Mitchell.

Operating hours: Monday to Friday, 1pm - 6pm 

Maranoa Regional Council will cease receiving for 
Containers for Charge as of Friday, 17 January 2020 
in Mitchell.


